
FUTURE WORLDS CENTER       
October 2020 
 
 
 
We are back! We did not put out a newsletter over the summer, as most of our 
activities were put on hold. We are back implementing out project goals in line 
with Cyprus government regulations, keeping everyone safe and engaged.  
 
 
 
MigratED: With the help of NGOs like Peace Players, we were able to create 3 participatory 
videos virtually! Below you can find the link to the Web Doc created by our partners in 
Portugal.  
 
WebDoc: http://migratedvideos.eu/  
 
We also held a National Conference, screening the Web Doc and other videos as part of a 
film festival in Italy. The discussion about how we can make systematic change in Cyprus 
was very excited, and we thank everyone that came and contributed to the discussions!  
 

 
 
 
GEGL: Workshops related to LAPs round 2 had been put on hold, and we have decided to 
move forward with mainly online workshops. Keep an eye on our Global Education Unit 
Facebook page for the events!  We would also like to let everyone know that we as a 
consortium have decided to cancel the Ghana summer school, opting for online events 
instead. Again, watch our Facebook page for more information.  
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FWCGlobalEducation  
 
FWC also submitted 2 project proposals.  
 
 
 


